FILED 7/1/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 03473-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 10:44 AM

To: Dale Eastmond

Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Charles Murphy
Subject: RE: Docket 20200117 title change

Good morning, Dale,
Per your request below, the docket title has been changed.
Have a great rest of the day!

Dorothy

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 10:08 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Eng Tan <LTAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates
<JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Charles Murphy <cmurphy@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket 20200117 title change

Good morning Dorothy, if you could please change the docket title for dckt.# 20200117 to "Request for
approval of amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between
Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and BullsEye Telecom, Inc.” As always, please let me know if you
have any questions.

-Dale E.





